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Procedure to follow for Requests for Financial Support for Participants from Member States Eligible to Receive Assistance 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) has limited funds at its disposal to help meet the costs of attendance at the meeting conference by selected specialists from Member States eligible to receive technical assistance, e.g. under the IAEA’s technical cooperation programme. Generally, not more than one grant will be awarded to any one country.
If Governments wish to apply for a grant on behalf of one of their specialists they should address specific requests to the IAEA. Governments should ensure that applications for grants are:
Submitted by 3 April 2018 
Accompanied by a duly completed and signed 1) Participation Form and 2) Grant Application Form giving detailed information on the scientific qualifications of the candidate and sent through the competent official authority
Applications which do not comply with the above conditions cannot be considered. Contribution to the conference programme will be seen favourably, when reviewing the grant applications. 
The grants awarded will be in the form of a lump sum, usually covering part of the cost of attendance.
Address for applications for grants (please send to both of them):
	
Scientific Secretary:
Mr Pekka Pyy
Division of Nuclear Power
Department of Nuclear Energy
International Atomic Energy Agency
Vienna International Centre
PO Box 100
1400 VIENNA
AUSTRIA
Tel.: +43 1 2600 26189
Email: P.Pyy@iaea.org

	
Administrative Secretary:
Ms Olga Glöckler
Division of Nuclear Power
Department of Nuclear Energy
International Atomic Energy Agency
Vienna International Centre
PO Box 100
1400 VIENNA
AUSTRIA
Tel.: +43 1 2600 22804
Fax: +43 1 26007
Email: O.Gloeckler@iaea.org




	

	








